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              The Search Coil 
Bulletin                    
                        

                                          August 2022 
 
  
Next Meeting September 22nd Board Meeting 6 PM, General at 7 pm,  
at the Oceano Train Depot, 1650 Front Street in Oceano.   
 

 meeting treats will be provided by:  Gene Mintz 
 
Please check to see if you have any recycling or auction items (John Richardson). 
Please bring in your pull tabs for Ronald McDonald House. 
 
 
Elected Officers 
President:   Gene Mintz 
Vice President: Sean Baas 
Treasurer:  Christy Winter 
Secretary:    
 
Board of Directors 
Chairman:     
Members at Large: Roland Smith  
 Larry Royal   
 
Appointments 
Auctions:  John Richardson 
Find of the Month: Hayakawa’s 
Historian:  Larry Royal 
Hunt Master: Larry Royal 
Librarian:  Larry Royal 
Membership: Christi Winter  
Mystery Draw: Larry Royal 
Raffles:  John Richardson 
Recycling:  John Richardson 
Scavenger Hunt:   
Search Coil Editor:   
Search Team: David Shaffer 
Sunshine:  Anita Smith 
Webmaster:    
 

Central Coast Treasure Hunters Association (CCTHA) 

P.O. Box 623, Oceano, CA 93475 
On the web at: http://cctha.org 
The group was founded June 6, 1984.  Monthly 
membership meetings are normally held on the 
4th Thursday of the month (except for the Novem-
ber and December meetings) at 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 
p.m.  The CCTHA Board of Directors meets at 
6:00 p.m. at the March, June, September and 
December meetings. Guests are always wel-
come. 
Dues are $25 per individual, and $35 for families.  
Dues are due at the January meeting each 
year. Membership is forfeited if not paid by 
the March Meeting. 
 
Please remember to bring and wear your 
name badges to the meeting.  If you don’t 
have one, please ask Janet to make you one 
(janch27@sbcglobal.net). 
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CENTRAL COAST TREASURE HUNTERS ASSOCIATION 

minutes for Thursday, July 28th, 2022 
 

The Board of Directors Meeting was not called to order for lack of business.   

The General Meeting was called to order at 7:04 p.m. by President Gene Mintz.   

Flag Salute:  Roland Smith led the flag salute to begin the meeting. 

Minutes:  The minutes of the June meeting, posted not emailed MSC waived to end of meeting.    

Recycle:  John Richardson announced recycling instructions.       

Membership:  We had 20 members and one guest (Mark Canigiula ) present.  Our total mem-

bership is 38.   

Treasurer:  Christy Winter brought the coins for the Mystery draw, Find of the Month and Raffle 

and read the Treasurer’s Report and it was accepted as presented.   

Discussion: Larry Royal discussed the hunt Saturday (coils up 9 a.m.) Janet got the big prize. 

Raffle:  John Richardson, announced that he had 14 silver prizes for the evening’s raffle. Ten 

of the prizes consist of a silver quarter and 2 silver dimes.  Four of the prizes were silver half dol-

lars. See results on page 3.  No auction items today. 

Birthday cake to honor  

Find of the Month:  There were 7 “Show and Tell” displays.  Each displayer was awarded a raf-

fle ticket.  (See page 3 for the results of the Find of the Month competition, winner’s photos on 

page 4).  Gerry and Janet Hayakawa counted the Find of the Month ballots.  They added new 

Playing Card IDs and yellow cord dividers to the display field.  The ballots and tally sheets are 

available for review for six months after the votes are cast. 

Sunshine:  Our good wishes and prayers go out to members who need them– contact Anita 

Smith.   

Please contact the Search Coil Editor with any happy news you would like to share with 

our members. 

Refreshments this month were provided by Larry Royal.  Thanks for the sugar free option! 

ADJOURNMENT of business session: 7:27 p.m. 

Auction:  no items 

The meeting was adjourned about 8:25 p.m. by President Martinez. 

Next Meeting:  Our next board meeting will be at the Oceano Train Depot Aug. 25 at 7:00 p.m..   

REFRESHMENTS: for the next meeting will be provided by the Winter’s.    

 

Respectfully submitted, Tom Williams, CCTHA 
 
Note:  If you are scheduled to bring treats and are unable to attend the meet-
ing, please call so we can arrange for someone else to do it. 
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CENTRAL COAST TREASURE HUNTERS ASSOCIATION 
minutes for Thursday, August 25th, 2022 

 Oceano Train Depot, 1650 Front Street, Oceano, CA 

The General Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by President Gene Mintz. Flag Salute: 
Roland Smith led the flag salute to begin the meeting. Membership: Our total 2022 paid up 
membership as of July meeting was 38. There were 22 members and one guests, Mark Cani-
giula was at the July meeting and was back.  

Treasury: Christy Winter read the Treasurer’s Report and it was accepted as presented. Chris-
ty also brought the coins for the Mystery Draw, Find of the Month, Raffle & Club Hunt.  

Recycle: John Richardson was away this month. $21.50 from Library books last month. Thank 
you to everyone that brings their recyclables to each meeting. Old/New Business: Topics to 
be discussed at the Board Meeting were reviewed.  

Sunshine: Our good wishes and prayers go out to members who need them. Please contact 
the Search Coil Editor with any happy (or otherwise) news you would like to share with our 
members.  

Find of the Month: Everyone with a display was awarded a raffle ticket. Gerry and Janet 
Hayakawa counted the Find of the Month ballots. The ballots and tally sheets are available 
for review for six months after the votes are cast. Quarterly Club Hunt: Club Hunt will be held 
on Sept. 24th @ 9:30 a.m. At Addie St Parking lot in Pismo Beach.  

Raffle: There were 14 prizes for the evenings raffle. There were four silver half dollars, and 10 
groups of three consisting of a silver quarter and two silver dimes. There being no further 
business, the meeting was adjourned about 7:45 p.m. By President Mintz. Next Meeting: Our 
next General Meeting will be September 22nd 2022 at 7:00 p.m. With the Martinez Family 
leaving, we will need a new volunteer for the December Meeting treats.  

 Respectfully submitted by, Tom Williams, Secretary ProTem  


